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Friday 10th February 2023   
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have come to the end of another busy and productive term.  Do take a look at our term 3 newsletter which is 
available on our website www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Half Term Homework Project 
I hope you will enjoy the fun and active homework project attached with this letter.  All pupils that complete the 
homework project will receive house points. 
 
School Lunches 
Along with this letter you will find a copy of the menu for next term.  If you would like your child to have a school 
lunch, you can purchase this through ParentPay for £2.30 per day.  Your child can choose this on a daily basis.  If 
you think you may be entitled to free school meals, please click on this link.  
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/kent/apply  
 
Wednesday 1st March - World Book Day 
This year is the 50th anniversary of Virago Publishers who have client’s such as Margaret Atwood.  They were the 
first publishers to cater exclusively for female writers.  With this in mind, we are celebrating 'Women in Literature' 
and asking pupils and staff to dress up as characters from female written books or their favourite female literary 
characters, for example Harry Potter written by J.K Rowling. 
 
Wednesday 8th March - Parents Evening 
Pupils in Squirrels, Penguins, Eagles, Falcons, Satellite, 9D, 9L, 10W, 10D, 11C and 11T will have Parents Evening 
and we look forward to seeing you at your allocated times.  Please do come to the hall for refreshments and to 
see information on different areas including; visitors from NELFT, a chance to speak with our Transitional 
Coordinator about College applications, the chance to complete a Free School Meal application if applicable and 
your time to have your say in a Department for Education Parents Survey. 
 
Friday 17th March – Comic Relief 
Red Nose Day Friday 17th March this will be a non uniform day. Please bring in £1.00 for Comic Relief.  
 
Friday 24th March - Francophonie Day 
Our French Speaking Focus Day is Friday 24th March.  A day where we will be experiencing Music, Food and Art 
from all French Speaking Countries around the world.  Pupils may wear the colours of the flag their class is 
representing and we look forward to welcoming all pupils back on Tuesday 21st February. 
 
Have a safe and restful half term, 
 
With kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 
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